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Mr. Victor Atiyeh 
Governor 
Office of the Governor 
Salem, Oregon 
U. S. A. 

Dear Governor Atiyeh, 

April 4, 1986 

I would like to thank you very much for your well-considered 
arrangement and hospitalities extended to us upon our recent 
visit on your State of Oregon, I really enjoyed staying in 
your beautiful state and got a better understanding of the 
State of Oregon. 

I would like to express my thanks also for your sending me 
a copy of the newspaper articles. They are very much interesting 
to me. 

I hope I can visit your state and get together with you in the 
near future. 

Sincerely, 

Keisuke Mizukami 
Senior Manager 
Corporate Planning Department 


